
BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING 
JUNE 16, 2015 

 
The regularly scheduled meeting was cancelled.  Jeanne Cunningham, Chairman, Jim Coffey, and George 
Slyman came in the following day to sign paperwork. 
 
The Board approved: 
 

x Abatement application for Lisa and Gregory Hillegas, 175 Thayer Road, lot 11/30, $1,796.26 
x Abatement application for Peter and Linda Christensen, 65 Main Street, lot 11/172, $174.64 
x Abatement application for Richard and Jacqueline Kiley, 12 Ashby Road, lot 7/83-3, $360.36 
x Abatement application for Dennis Jack and Beverly Gutherie, 629 Turnpike Road, lot 11/48, 

$687.46 
x Abatement application for Duane and June Thomforde, 39 North Road, lot 7/44-1, $3,388.60 
x Abatement application for Joseph and Carole Howard, 371 Turnpike Road, lot 15B/40, $709.63 

 
The Board denied: 

x Abatement application for David and Patricia Lage, 593 Turnpike Road 
x Abatement application for Rodney and Mary Ann Watkins, 18 Goen Road 
x Abatement  application  for  D’Ambrosia  Family  Realty  Trust,  166  Upper  Pratt  Pond  Road 
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